
Holy Spirit 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Dear Parishioners: 

September 18, 2020 

Holy Spirit Catholic Church 

4465 Northside Drive, NW 

Atlanta, Georgia 303 27 

This is the Financial Report for the 2019-2020 fiscal year, with the numbers on the other side. 

I want to thank you for your support. We are blessed to have so many active and generous 

parishioners. You make it possible for us to continue all our ministries, and especially so during 

the recent challenging times. 

Our Offertory revenue was down for the year by 3%. In large measure, that is due to issues 

related to the pandemic. In comparison, though, the archdiocese as a whole was down 7%. 

So we have much for which to be grateful. 

We are laboring right now on the Archbishop's Annual Appeal for 2020. We are below goal. 

Donations above goal will come back to the parish, either as revenue or as an addition to our 

endowment. Most importantly, however, if we are below goal we will have to make up the 

shortfall. 

We have maintained full staffing, even during the hiatus from in-person Mass and ministries, 

and have had some people working from home. This is important because it allows us to keep 

our ministries functioning as completely as possible. We are one of the parishes which is closest 

to "normal" operations. I am very happy to report that Mass attendance numbers are creeping 

back up, slowly to be sure. But we're going in the right direction, thanks to the assistance of so 

many new Hospitality volunteers. 

I am asking everyone to do what they can in the coming year. This means asking all people, 

parishioners and visitors alike, to do what they can to help. We have a fair number of people who 

attend Holy Spirit regularly, who are not registered here. We would appreciate your support in 

this endeavor. 

Thank you all again for all you have done and all you continue to do to support our work at 

Holy Spirit. It is only through your continuing generosity that we can fulfill our parish mission of 

Making God's Kingdom present in the World. 

Sincerely, 

Pastor 

Phone: 404.252.4513 Fax: 404.252.116 2 www.hsccatl.com 

The Reverend Monsignor Edward J. Dillon J.C.D.






